
 

Statement from ISANS on Peter Moorhouse 
From Rosalind Penfound, Chair of ISANS Board of Directors 

Given that Peter Moorhouse is facing serious criminal charges related to child pornography, he has been 
removed from the ISANS Board of Directors effective immediately.  

Due to the ongoing criminal investigation, ISANS will not be commenting on the charges facing Peter 
Moorhouse.  

We recognize that sexual violence and exploitation cause immense pain in our communities. ISANS 
strongly condemns violence in all its forms particularly against children and youth.   

The RCMP are appealing to guardians, parents and youth who have information related to their 
investigation to contact the Enfield RCMP detachment at 902-883-7077. 


